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Ottawa, 22nd. January, 1914.

Sir:-

In your letter of 20th November No. 189 you mentioned

that you would, at a later date, send in your live-stock

return regarding the Gold Lake Reserve. It has not yet

been received and it should be forwarded without delay.

trest immediately whether it wouldKindly inform the Dep

to be aommt of the cattle at yourbe possible for you

I is thought that this work canAgenay:

best bevone when they are it he stable.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.w Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

v. Sibbald, Esq.

Endian Agent

Onion Lake, Sask.
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